High Commission of India
Wellington

No. WEL/415/1/2025 Dated 25 June 2025

Notice
This is with reference to Request For Proposal (RFP) dated 07 February
2025 inviting proposals for outsourcing of CPV services at the High

Commission of India, Wellington and Consulate General of India, Auckland.

Competent Authority has decided the annulment of tender/bidding
process as per para xiv (k) of Chapter III of the RFP dated 07 February 2025.

For and on behalf of High Commission of India, Wellington and
Consulate General of India, Auckland
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